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Upcoming Events: 

 
 

Tuesday 7th April 
 

Hot Cross Buns Collection 
 

Easter Raffle Winners 
Collections 

 
 
 
 

Term 2 
Home Learning Program 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Return: 
 

Student work that’s needs 
to be marked 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Online Forms 
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I would like to acknowledge the tremendous work being done by 
our staff. They have worked tirelessly setting up the online 
platforms and take home packs for our students so that they are 
able to continue their learning from home.  
 
Thank you to our families for your support and effort in ensuring 
your children are accessing the platforms as best they can. We are 
totally appreciative and understand when technology lets us 
down. Our staff would like to offer our best wishes to the 
community in this difficult time.  
 
If at any stage the department decides to close schools, we will 
communicate with families through our usual channels– SKOOL 
LOOP, SMS, & FACEBOOK. We will continue to provide learning 
activities for your child to do in the home environment and will 
communicate with you about their learning. I have asked staff to 
check in with you and your family, and I am glad to hear back 
from families that they have appreciated this check in.  
 
Some reminders for learning in the home environment: 
 
 Your responsibilities – there are things you will need to do to 

help your child learn from home such as setting routines, 
finding a quiet space and asking how their learning is 
progressing.  

 Your child’s responsibilities – your child will also need to 
follow the routines set for them and complete the tasks the 
teacher assigns while doing their best work  

 Looking after their wellbeing – you will need to make sure 
they have breaks, drink water and are not getting stressed 
or anxious  

 Communication – it will be important that you talk to your 
child regularly about their learning. Your child’s teacher and/
or the school will communicate with you and tell you how to 
get in touch with them.  

 Using technology and screen time – it will be important that 
you supervise your child to use technology safely and put 
limits on the time they spend online.  

Please make contact with staff if you require any extra assistance. 
 
 
Have a safe holiday 
Mrs Bultitude & Staff 
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Library - 
Remember your Library Bag on Thursday to  
protect the books you borrow. 

The next P & C meeting will be advised. 
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News From The P&C 
Easter Raffle 
Drawn today and the winners are: 
1st Prize: Alicia Reeves 
2nd Prize: Carmel Tippett  
3rd Prize:  Piper Foot 
4th Prize: Rylan Hartfield 
5th Prize: Seth Judd 
 
Relay for Life Colouring Competition 
 
Senior winner: Tyson Mabbott 
 
Junior winner: Carla Bishop 
 
Congratulations! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mothers Day 
Gift bags are ready to be collected. A SMS has 
been sent home to families who need to collect 
and pay for their gift bags. 
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 Working From Home! 
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EASTER	ART	
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